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Classified Council General Meeting Agenda

Date: Friday, March 28, 2008  11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
Locations: Elko – GTA 128, Ely –  Room 114, Battle Mountain – Room 4, 
Winnemucca – Room 110, Pahrump – Room 120
Call Meeting to Order
Approval of Minutes:
(See attached report)
Treasurer’s Report: 
(See attached report) 
Off-Site Reports:


Battle Mountain


Ely


Pahrump


Winnemucca

Committee Reports:


Bylaws



Chairperson: Cynthia Vaughn-Giles-No report.
Events / Fundraisers 

Chairpersons: Jodi Gerrits & Anneta Sharples-No report.

 Webpage

              Chairperson: Delores Whittaker  

Grant-in-Aid


Chairperson: Penny Ronk-No report. 

Hospitality / Awards

Chairperson: Pat Loper-No report.

Scholarship


Chairperson: Pat Loper  
President’s Council:  Marsha Holford will report.

College Council:   Next meeting is scheduled for May 2, 2008.
Old Business:   
New Business:  The following email was sent by Marsha Holford on March 25th.
It is now time to recognize one of our own as outstanding classified staff for 2007-2008.  The award will be presented at the April 25th President's Award Ceremony.  Please take a few minutes to think about this and submit your nomination via email (with one or two sentences supporting the nomination) to Mary Gilbertson, maryg@gwmail.gbcnv.edu by the end of the day on Tuesday, April 1st.

The voting will be conducted via email April 2nd through the end of the day on April 4th.  Another email will be sent out with voting instructions.

The following classified staff received this award within the past 5 years:

Betty Richardson (Elko)

Penny Ronk (Elko)

Cynthia Vaughn-Giles (Elko)

Kevin Hummel (Winnemucca)

Annie Ulrich (Elko)

Shelley Patterson (Elko)

Chris Marshall (Elko)

Yvonne Sutherland (Elko)

Thank you for taking the time to respond to this important request.
